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• The Board of Management met on February 11th 2025. 

• The Board congratulated all those involved with the ‘Teacht le Chéile na 

nGaelsoileanna’. 

• Senior Cycle Option Subjects for 2025-26 were discussed. The Board is satisfied that 

every effort will be made to cater for a wide range of Option Subjects being offered.  

• The Board agreed on the distribution of Croke Park Hours for 2025-26.  

• The Board reviewed The Homework Policy, The Acceptable Usage Policy and The 

Relationships and Sexuality Education Policy.  

• The Board will meet again on April 1st 2025.  

 


